
 
 

RECIPROCITY 
 

Are you looking for a job outside the 
Sacramento area?  
Reciprocity allows you to access other law schools’ job 

search postings and other career related services. It’s as easy 

as 1-2-3.  
 

 

(1) Individual schools' reciprocity policies can be found on 

the NALP website at 

http://nalp.org/reciprocitypolicies?s=reciprocity. 

Please review these policies before making your list of 

schools (e.g., most schools have blackout periods when 

they won’t allow reciprocity requests for several 
months at a time).  

 

(2) Complete the online form, including the law schools 

from whom you’d like reciprocity. Contact the CDO at 

lawcareers@pacific.edu if you have any questions or 

concerns.  

 

(3) Keep us posted if you have any trouble with 

reciprocity—and let us know when you’ve secured a 
post-graduate job as a result of a job application you 

discovered through reciprocity!  
 


